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When a person becomes a firefighter, their greatest act of bravery has been 

accomplished… What is done after that is all in the line of work. 
 
LAST ALARM:   
 
Engineer Frank R. Pellicer passed away on February 19, 2016 
 
Engineer J. T. “Peanut” Wilson passed away on February 21, 2016 
 
Captain Wilbur G. Cox passed away on February 22, 2016   
 

 
     
Picture:  Ret. Captain Evans Howard presenting the Widow’s Coin to Helen Louise Cox, Wife of  
Ret. Captain Wilbur G. Cox at the gravesite. 

 

Members Report:  
 

Linda Treadwell is presently receiving weekly chemotherapy treatments at Shands in Gainesville.  She 
is in very good spirits and would love to hear from her JFRD Friends and co-workers.  She can be 
reached at (904) 210-6799. 

 
 



 
Jerry Burns is presently in UF Health at 655 W. 8th Street, and his condition is very serious.  His last 
visit with Bob Masculine, he mentioned he keeps his cell phone nearby and would appreciate hearing 
from his friends and co-workers.  He can be reached at (904) 612-3415 

Most Recent Event:  
34th Annual Fishing Tournament held in Deland, Florida – Manager John Wood reported  
“It was a successful Fishing Tournament”!   

 
“Chief John C. Wright Jr.” Memorial Plaques were presented to 
 Charlie Geiger and Ret. Capt Wiley Hart for the “Speck” Fishing Tournament. 

 
 

Upcoming Events: 

 
The Annual “Men from Ten” Luncheon is scheduled for March 22nd, 2016.  Lunch will be 
served at Noon.  Fire Station # 10 located at 1055 South McDuff Avenue.  R. S. V. P. is 
requested no later than March 10th. 
 
Please contact them at (904) 630-0880 or (904) 384-5040 for R.S.V.P.            

 

 



 


